q#P SOLIDARITE DES INTELLECTUELS POUR LA PROMOTION

DU DEVELOPPEMENT EN TERRITOIRE DE PANGI

. Kalima, le 29/08/2012
No. Réf. SIP-KIN/CDR/SG/.Q%/ZOH

To the General Director of the
Society for the Promotion of
Japanese Diplomacy

likeura Central Bldg., 4F,
3-1-2 Azabudai, Minato-Ku,
106-0041, TOKYO/JAPAN

Concern: Thanks/ Dos. Rescue Track/SIPRODEPA

Dear General Director,,

Hereby, we, the people of Pangi
Territory associated within the NPO SIPRODEPA, attest that we have received
with joy and gratitude the vehicle Anti-Fire, Toyota LAND CRUISER, you have
donated to us via Dr Joseph Kokonyangi Witanene, our representative to the

Lower house of Congolese Parliament and Coordinator SIPRODEPA

God Almighty may bless you. We
take this opportunity to once again tend our hands to ask if it is possible to help
the people of Pangi with an ambulance because the lack of ambulance causes
many deaths in the population of the Territory, the most landlocked Territory of
DRC.

Thanking you once again, we wish
you and all the people of Japan, a happy 2013.

On the behalf of people of Pangi,

(List annexed)
Translated from the Original French version by Joseph Kokonyangi

Siége : 35, Av. des travailleurs, Kinshasa/Gombe
Tel. +243-81-39-88808 — +243-81-25-03314
e-mail : kokonyangi@gmail.com; siprodepasg@yahoo.fr
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